

Public Notice

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Public Notice is hereby given to all persons concerned that on the 11th day of May, 2016, the Board of Police Commissioners for the Village of Mt. Zion, Illinois, voted to revise their Rules and Regulations.  Printed copies of the new Rules and Regulations may be obtained from the Office of the Mt. Zion Village Clerk, 1400 Mt. Zion Parkway, Mt. Zion, Illinois; or at the Mt. Zion Police Department, 400 W. Main Street, Mt. Zion, Illinois.  The new rules shall be operable 10 calendar days from the date of publication of this notice.
